STATE OF NEW MEXICO ‘ "

ENERGY, MINERALS and NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION
AZTEC DISTRICT OFFICE

; 1000 RIO BRAZOS ROAD
BRUCE KING ANITA LOCKWOOD AZTEC, NEW MEXICO 87410
GOVERNOR CABINET SECRIETARY {505) 334-6178

December 4, 1992

Mr. Frank Welker
Enerdyne Corporation
PO Box 502
Albuquerque, NM 87103

Re: Jicarilla 70 #3 C-33-24N-4W
Jicarilla 71 #5  I1-09-23N-4W

Dear Mr. Welker:

Your request for exception to the shut-in pressure testing requirements for the
referenced wells is hereby approved for the 1993 test year.

Yours Truly,

Frank T.Chavez
Supervisor
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